

Monday 9th March Tuesday 10th March Wednesday 11th March Friday 13th March

Tuesday 17th March Wednesday 18th March

Tuesday 24th March Wednesday 25th March

Wednesday 25th March Thursday 26th March

Friday 27th March

Wednesday 1st April

Wednesday 1st April
Wednesday 1st April
Thursday 2nd April
Friday 3rd April
Friday 3rd April
Wednesday 22nd April
Friday 24th April
Tuesday 28th April
Wednesday 29th April

Wednesday 6th May Thursday 7th May

Friday 8th May

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter

28th February 2020

Dates for Your Diary

Year 6 Homework Club

World Book Day

Class 2 & 3 Beamish Museum Visit

Year 5 Staindrop Taster Day

Year 6 Homework Club

Sport Relief

Class 1 Lanchester Garden Centre Visit

Year 6 Homework Club

Parents Afternoon 3.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m.

Class 1 Football Competition

Year 6 Homework Club

Class 3 Multi-skills Festival

Class 2 Palace Green Library Visit Year 5 Bishop Barrington Visit

Year 6 Homework Club

Easter Disco

Easter Coffee Morning

Break up for Easter—Toy Day

Year 6 **Homework Club**

Individal Photographs

Robiwood Parents Meeting

Year 6 Homework Club Year 6 Homework Club

School Closed—Police Commissioner Polling Day

May Day Bank Holiday

Year 5 Bishop Barrington Visit

Our Year 5 pupils will be visiting Bishop Barrington School on Wednesday 1st April. This science session is all about the planets. It will take place from 9 a.m. Children will be leaving school by mini bus as 8.50 a.m. so please ensure that your child is at school by 8.45 a.m. on this days, otherwise they will not be able to go. We will return to school in time for lunch.

Absence from School

If your child is absent from school please either phone or email us between 8.30 am and 9 am. If we have not received notification by 9.30 am we will contact you.

 School Holidays

We start our Easter Holidays after school on Friday 3rd April and return to school on Monday 20th April. School will be closed on Thursday 7th May for polling and the May Day Bank Holiday is on Friday 8th May.

Sport Relief

We are taking part in Sport Relief on Friday 13th March. Children can come to school in something sporty and pay £1 to go to this great charity who help families in time of need, both in the UK and abroad. Thank vou.

Sporting Visits

We have a number of sporting visits this term for Class 1 and Class 3. Children will need to have their school P.E kit, a pair of tracksuit bottoms, a water bottle and a warm, waterproof coat.

We will send specific letters home for each occasion containing times and any further requirements. Please sign and return the permission slips on the letter and return to school to enable your child to attend.

Packed Lunch for Trips

Could you please let school know as soon as possible if your child requires a school packed lunch for a trip. Our cook needs time to order appropriate food and drinks to go into a packed lunch and this can take up to two weeks. Thank you.

Beamish Museum Visit

Class 2 and 3 are visiting Beamish Museum on Monday 9th March to take part in workshops for British Science Week. Class 3 will take part in 'Just One Spark' and Class 2 will participate in 'A Spoonful of Sugar.' I am sure that they will all enjoy being part of this special week at Beamish Museum.

Year 6 Homework Club

Year 6 Homework Club started on Wednesday 26th February and will be on each Wednesday after school. The last session will be on Wednesday 6th May.

School Uniform

We still have a number of items of school uniform which have not yet been claimed. If your child has lost anything please pop into school and have a look. Anything left will be washed and sold in school at 50p per item.

Parent's Afternoon

We are holding our parent's afternoon on Tuesday 24th March from 3.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. Please contact the office or call into Reception to book an appointment.

World Book Day

We are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 6th March. Children can come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book. There is no cost for this event.

Easter Disco

We are holding an Easter Disco for children on Thursday 2nd April. Admission will cost £2.50 and will include a drink and a hotdog. There will also be a tuck shop with refreshments on sale. Start time 4 pm and finishes at 5.30 pm. Pupils can bring clothes to change into in a bag with their name on and change at school or go home to get changed. If your child is staying at school please send their money for admission and tuck shop in an envelope with their name on.

Ramshaw Primary School Information

Telephone Number 01388 832411

Email Address: ramshaw@durhamlearning.net
Website: www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Ramshaw-Primary-School-406214379991601/?tn-str=k*F

Please check out our Facebook page for latest information.